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City Hall, Umon Square
Worwich, CT 06360

Dear Mayor 1athrop and the Norwich City Council:
SURJECT: Referral of Proposed Amendment to Chapter Seven of the Norwich Zoning Regnlations

Wemmﬁummmwhmw’smmwcmm:mbﬁc bearing on the

Section 8-3b of the Conpecticut General Smmmmquirmﬂmmnfmmhaamjngammﬂnwmm
tuthemgiomlplamingagﬁwy“rmhﬂﬂumﬂﬁﬂydayxhjhrz the public hearing 1o be held”

and that the regional planimg ageacy “ehall report ity findings i recommendations thereon to the
zoﬁingmmmirsianmarbeﬁnzheheaﬁng, and such report shall be made a part of the record of the
heartng”_ Drespite SCEDGmEhmingmmumﬁmwﬂhHmchphmﬂngxmﬁmgﬂﬂs
notice requiremnest, the refiorral was not received unil April 30%, twenty days before the public heanng
and the same day as the regular mestmg of the RPC Reference Committee. In addition, having learned
thatmc:ﬁtyCmmcﬂhadsdwd!ﬂadthahuﬁngﬂmsame night as the Reference Comimiitoe meeting,

If municipalities £ail 1o adbere 1o, eithar inadvertently or by design, this statatorily required referral
pmm&t&mﬂmpnﬁﬂhﬁekg&rmaﬂmﬂmnonﬁmEngmmdﬁ:mmemdmgm&m
iz made that such weaker. We mﬁMllywmmeﬂmdmwﬂmn axsrd
hﬂldanmpubﬁchmringmthismaﬂsrmmdmmaﬂawadcquam referral of this amendment 10 the
Regional Planning Commissiop?

Robert Baren.
Ce: Robert Zarnetske City Manager

Peter Davis, Director of Planoing and Development

Arthur Sharon, Norwich Representative to the RPC
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